
Tierrasanta Village  

Donor Drive  
Dec. 5 - Jan. 31, 2016 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Please make TVSD a priority and a tax deduction for you this 

year. If we all stand together and give back to the village, we 

will continue to enjoy the benefits of our camaraderie and 

blessings of our time together. We welcome any amount. If 

each one of us gives what we can, together we can make a dif-

ference in 2016. 

We will accept donations through January 31, 2016, however, 

if you wish a tax deduction for this year, we are a 501(c)3 and 

your gifts are 100% tax deductible. Donations can be made by 

cash or check payable to TVSD, or made online on our TVSD 

website. 

We thank you for your support, 

Sincerely, 

Your Tierrasanta Village Board of Directors 


